UPWELL PLAYING FIELD COMMITTEE

It has come to the attention of the committee that many residents are not paying attention to the various signs displayed around the playing field.

We have two large notice boards, one fixed to the small brick building at the entrance to the car park, the other straight in front of you as you drive in near to the children’s play area.  Both notices clearly state that “Exercising of dogs and horses is strictly prohibited on the field.” We also have clearly marked signs around stating  NO DOGS ON THE FIELD.

We all know the terrible diseases linked to dog fouling. Anyone seen with a dog on the field will be asked to remove their dog immediately. Anyone caught a second time will be reported to the authorities.

  It is your responsibility to provide exercise area for your dog not that of UPWELL PLAYING FIELD COMMITTEE.
